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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide that took place on Friday, September 10, 2010 at approximately 9:38 P.M.  The accident occurred in the 700 block East Sunrise Boulevard.

Traffic Homicide Investigators have learned the following: a 2009 Mercedes operated by Mario Careaga of Fort Lauderdale was traveling in a westbound direction on East Sunrise Boulevard.  The Mercedes was approaching the lane split and curve of North Federal Highway.  During this time, a 2003 Suzuki GSX-R motorcycle was being operated westbound in the right lane.  The Mercedes then drove up onto the median dividing the westbound lane from the southbound curve, and then drove back into the westbound lane.  The Mercedes then struck the motorcycle causing the driver of the motorcycle to be ejected.  The driver of the motorcycle was pronounced deceased on-scene.

The driver of the motorcycle has been identified as Nancy G. Lopez-Ruiz, W/F, 06/04/1988, and a Plantation resident.

A D.U.I. investigation was initiated on Careaga and the investigation into this traffic fatality continues.  Anyone with information or who may have witnessed the crash is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jonathan Graham at 954-828-5125 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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